
 
 

Rosita Mining Corporation 
Announces Extension to Closing Date of Previously-

Announced Non-brokered Private Placement 
 

 
Toronto, Ontario – January 18, 2017: Rosita Mining Corporation (TSX-V:  RST) 
(“Rosita” or the “Company”) announces that it has sought and received approval from 
the TSX Venture Exchange (“TSXV”) to extend the closing date on the private placement 
(the “Private Placement”) announced in its news release dated January 5, 2017. 
 
The Private Placement will now close on or before February 17, 2017 and is subject to the 
final approval of the TSXV.  The Company is relying upon certain prospectus and 
registration exemptions. 
 
About Rosita Mining Corporation  
 
Rosita is a junior mining and exploration resource company focused on growing 
shareholder value through the development of near-term mining projects and advancing 
accretive exploration opportunities. 
  
The Company’s 67%-owned Santa Rita project is a copper-gold-silver supergene/ 
skarn/porphyry project located in Nicaragua, 275 kilometres northeast of Managua. 
 
For additional information, please visit the Company’s website at 
www.rositaminingcorp.com or contact: 
 
John Cook, President and CEO   
Telephone: +1 416 200 8073    
Email: johncook@kos.net 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is 
defined in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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